The
Grad Class of 2018

will be having a

BOTTLE DRIVE

To raise funds for their

GRADUATION

All bottles will be collected from houses
the week of January 27th.

If you have a large number of bottles
that need picked up please contact

Quintin Scott at 780 622-9677or drop
off at Fox Creek School by the pool.
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